
 
 
3rd June 2022 
 
To: Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 
Subject: Marking change for fuse holder 656 658 series  
 
For the below affected part numbers for Fuseholders, there are 2 different VDE logos on both the 

labels and on the holder itself today.   
 
Going forward, we will be keeping only one of the VDE logos going forward and removing the 
other VDE logo  from both the label and the holder body. 

Keeping :  
 
The affected holders would still have IEC certification and keeping VDE as the IEC certification 
agency.  
 
The details of the mentioned change are as shown on the next page.  
 
We would do the running change for shipments from 3rd July, 2022. 
 
65600001009 
65600001409 
65800001009 
65800001109 
65800003009 
65800003109 
65600001029 
65800001039 
 
 
Please let us know should you have further queries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Style Liu 
Global Product Manager 
SLiu@Littelfuse.com 
Tel - +86 512 67613189-2251 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Existing Marking for 656 Series New Marking for 656 Series 

 
 

Existing Marking for 658 Series New Marking for 658 Series 

  

Existing Label for 656/658 Series New Label for 656/658 Series 

  
 


